
RUTLAND COUNTRYSIDE ACCESS FORUM LOGO 

We were informed last year that RCC was producing the CAF logo. We have not seen the new logo or 
been given the opportunity to comment on what the logo should include. The Lincolnshire Joint 
Local Access Forum, Disability Sub Group is applying for funding to replenish their stock of 
Countryside For All leaflets and also create new leaflets. It has been agreed that the funding 
application can include replenishment of the Exton Countryside For All leaflet. We have the 
opportunity of including the Rutland CAF logo as well as the web address of the CAF on RCC’s web 
site on the leaflet. Hence we require the logo to be available for the leaflet.  

If the Lincolnshire Joint Local Access Forum’s Disability Sub Group is not successful in their 
application we will approach local businesses for funding. 

Action: A council member of the CAF to resolve the issue prior to the end of December, as the draft 
version of the leaflet will need to be at the printers in January.  


